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March 8, 2013

Mr. Craig Slaubaugh
Hosack Elementary
9275 Peebles Road
Allison Park, PA 15101

Dear Mr. Slaubaugh,

Thank you for participating in the North Hills Community Outreach
2013 “ Souper” Bowl food drive. Enclosed is a special certificate to
express our appreciation for your school’s generous contribution

Fourteen local schools participated in the “Souper” Bowl this year.
We received $11,150 worth of food items and $365 in gift cards for
local food pantries. We extend our congratulations to Hosack and
all the other participating schools for an outstanding job.

We would also like to express our appreciation to your school’s contact
person, Danielle Landy, for all her time and effort in coordinating the food
drive. The support of your students, parents and staff in this worthwhile
project truly demonstrates your commitment to helping those in need in
our community.

We thank you again for your help and hope to have your support again
next year. Your school’s contribution always makes a difference.

Sincerely,
fsirrtnsf g

Rosemary Prager
Lead Volunteer

Brandi Rukovena
Food Pantry Coordinator



